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NEWS RELEASE: HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION UPDATE 

FORT WORTH, Texas - Update: The suspect in the June 28th homicide on Chesapeake Bay 
Dr., a family member of the victim, has been arrested at a residence in Valdosta, Georgia by the 
Lowndes County Sheriff's Office without incident. For any details concerning the arrest, please 
contact the Lowndes County Sheriff's Office. 

XX 

Incident: Fatal Shooting Investigation 

FORT WORTH, Texas - Original: On Friday, June 28, 2024, at 2:25 p.m., South Division officers 
were dispatched to the 4400 block of Chesapeake Bay Dr. in response to a shooting call. 

Upon arrival, officers found a deceased victim in a front yard with gunshot wounds to his upper 
body. Medical personnel attempted life-saving measures but were unsuccessful. The victim was 
pronounced deceased at the scene. 

Detectives found that an unknown suspect drove up to the residence and fired multiple shots at 
the victim before fleeing the scene in a vehicle. 

Homicide detectives are actively investigating this incident. The Tarrant County Medical 
Examiner's Office will determine the official cause and manner of death and will identify the 
victim once next-of-kin notifications have been completed. 

Report #: 240050611 
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